
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
27th February 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
BOOK WEEK – 2019 
 
Next Thursday is World Book Day, and we are planning a week of book-related activities to 
celebrate our love of stories and reading.  
 
A range of other activities will take place within school, including book related competitions, a 
Book Awards Ceremony, puzzles, quizzes and lots of lovely reading. Your child will bring home a 
£1 voucher which can be spent in any bookshop. Special £1.00 World Book Day books are 
available which are great value and highly recommended! 
 
 
Tuesday 5th March - Book Swap 
 
We will also be holding a Book Swap on Tuesday afternoon.  Please encourage your child to bring 
a book they have already read and no longer want. Within classes, we will organise a swap so 
that every child who brings a book comes home with something new (or pre-loved) to read. 
 
 
Thursday 7th March – A Book at Bedtime 
 
On World Book Day, our theme is ‘A Book at Bedtime’ so we would like children to come to school 
in their pyjamas/nightwear or dressed as their favourite character. They are welcome to bring a 
teddy bear or other bedtime buddy, and of course a favourite bedtime story! To add to the fun, we 
would like to invite parents/carers to join us in class for the last part of the afternoon, to share 
stories and read with the children. Doors open at 2:30 pm and we look forward to seeing you. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Mrs T Kane & Mrs C Oxborough 
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